
- Minutes of the Recreation Commission Meeting 

-                                                                                        

Monday, September 20, 2010 

-  

-  

- Attending: 

- Stephanie King, Betsy Lipson, Lee Slap, John Owens, Dennis Rocha,   

- David Kane, Andrew Levin, Ann Bere 

- Absent: 

-  Laurie Carlson 

-  

- 7:06 pm Meeting Called to Order 

-  

-  

- The Director updated members on the recently concluded summer programs, 

reporting a very successful season at the Underwood Pool, as well as at the summer 

sports and activity programs 

-  

- Fall and winter program planning was discussed and the issue of a custodial detail 

at the high school was addressed in detail. As a result of a this custodial detail dispute, 

the Commission was notified that the Recreation Department was locked out of the 

Wenner Field House without notice on Thursday, September 23. 

-  

- A meeting is scheduled with School Department officials to address this concern 

and to try to come to a resolution 

-  

- A financial update for Fiscal Year 2010 was given by the Director.  The 

Department reached an all time high in revenue for that period, partly due to the hot, dry 

summer which had families flocking to the Underwood Pool to cool off. 

-  

- Fiscal Year 2011 revenues are strong to this point, ahead of last year’s during the 

same period. 

-  

- The Commission held elections to name Officers: 

- John Owens was unanimously elected Chair 

- David Kane was unanimously elected as Vice Chair 

-  

- The minutes of the June meeting were reviewed and accepted 

-  

- The members discussed and agreed to a 2010-11 meeting schedule. 

-  

- 8:40 pm Meeting Adjourned 

-  

 


